
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Thursday, November 02, 2023 

Re: Ordinance Amending Chapter 47 of the Code of Ordinances 

During the October 9 Park Board meeting, the Park Board voted to recommend changes to Chapter 
47 of the Code of Ordinances to better reflect the current policies and procedures regarding the 
operations of the Parks and Recreation department. 


